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TO:  The Engineering Faculty 
 

FROM:  The Davidson School of Chemical Engineering 
 

RE:  Fast Track – Change in Requisites for CHE 39699  
 
 
 
The Faculty of the Davidson School of Chemical Engineering have approved the following change. This action is now submitted 
to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation for approval. 

 
Course:   CHE 39699 Professional Practice Internship   
 
Current Pre-requisite:  Undergraduate Level CHE 29699 Minimum Grade of S  
 
Proposed Requisite:  Removal of Undergraduate Level CHE 29699 Minimum Grade of S pre-requisite  
 
Reason:    EFD 9-16 approved the change in course title to align with the new Office of Professional Practice Internship 

course numbers. However, the EFD did not address the change in requisites which eliminates the need for the 
former CHE 29699 ChE Professional Practice Internship I.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
______________________________ 
Sangtae Kim 
Jay and Cynthia Ihlenfeld Head of Chemical Engineering  
 


